
 

 

 

 

Come hear about the progress in our schools.         Welcoming discussion regarding high school    
boundaries.                                                                         

           
                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stoneman Douglas Boundary 
 

Smart Bond Update 
 

                                                   For any questions please contact Dae Gilmer at 754-321-2004 

 
 


